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We would like to inform all our visitors, partners and friends that our site, 
isteroids.com won’t be accessible for some time (around 2-3 hours each day at 
night time) because new content is being uploaded to make the website more user-
friendly. Owing to the popularity of the site and growing demand of its visitors, the 
management decided to incorporate certain features which would increase the 
interactivity of the site. We have been getting many suggestions and feedbacks 
from our visitors to come up with attributes that make the interface of iSteroids 
simpler and more communicative.

A special team of skilled personnel was then established to create qualitative tools 
that will put iSteroids on a better level of user-experience. We are also engaged in 
creating a unique database for our readers which will make their access to 
information more interesting and precise. There are many people who seek specific 
information on selective subjects rather than generic content on steroids. Our new 
database will cater to the needs and demands of all our readers in a more 
innovative manner.

Until we bring to you our updated version, we request all our visitors support us in 
making our endeavor a success! We extend our sincere gratitude to everyone for 
supporting our services. We also extend our apologies for the time being taken for 
the upgrade of our website! 

http://www.isteroids.com/

